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Aberdeen Club

Hello Families,
BGC Winnipeg (formerly Boys and Girls Clubs of Winnipeg) is happy to say that we will be re-opening our Aberdeen Club, 415 Stella Ave. on March 7, 2022!! 
	Aberdeen Kids Club
Grades 1 - 6
Mondays & Wednesdays
3:30pm – 5:30pm
Snack Provided
Arts & crafts, recreation, games, sports


All programs are FREE and snack provided daily
We are now accepting registration for our programs, space is limited.
(If you attended our club previously you will have to re-register)

2 ways to register:
· Online: Click on the link: https://form.jotform.com/BGCW/membership-form---aberdeen    complete the form, and hit submit. Or go to www.bgcwinnipeg.ca, click on the Clubs tab, click on Aberdeen Club and there will be a link at the bottom.

· Paper: Stop by Aberdeen Club, 415 Stella Ave. Mondays or Wednesdays between 3:00-6:00pm to pick up a paper copy of the membership form, take it home, fill it out, and return it to the club.

· Once we receive your form either electronically or the paper copy, a staff member will call you to confirm if there is still space in the program, confirm the program/time/days and provide any other information needed.


For more information about our programs or if you have any questions, please contact us at aberdeenbgcw@gmail.com or 204-582-4403 or 
contact our head office at 204-982-4940

Check out our website www.bgcwinnipeg.ca for more information about
BGC Winnipeg
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